

January 20, 1942

Honorable G. A. Cunningham United Fuel Gas Company Charleston, West Virginia

My dear Mr. Cunningham:

In response to your letter of the sixteenth day of January, I sincerely regret that it is not possible for me to supply you with a copy of the Trumen Committee report on the National Defense Program, as I am allotted only enough copies for office use.

This publication can be obtained by writing to the Superintendent of Documents, Government Frinting Office, Washington, D. C., for the amount of twenty five cents.

Hoping that the next time you call upon me I may be better able to serve you, I am, with kindest regards,

Most sincerely yours,